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Feb. 18, 2020 

Dear PVNC families, 

The Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association (OECTA) has announced plans for a one-day
full withdrawal of service on Tuesday, Feb. 25, 2020. This is in addition to the previously
scheduled strike day this Friday, Feb. 21, 2020.

As a result, all elementary and secondary schools and programs in the Peterborough
Victoria Northumberland and Clarington (PVNC) Catholic District School Board will be
CLOSED to students on Friday Feb. 21, 2020 and Tuesday, Feb. 25, 2020 and all student
transportation to PVNC schools will be cancelled those days.

We are pleased to hear that OECTA and the government are returning to the bargaining table
tomorrow (Feb. 19) and we remain hopeful that a negotiated settlement can be reached soon. 

We will continue to post labour relations updates on our website – www.pvnccdsb.on.ca and
on Twitter @PVNCCDSB. Significant updates will also be communicated to families via our
School Messenger system. 

Sincerely,

Michael Nasello
DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION
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